
ACTIVITY NOTICE – ON BEHALF of NATIONAL GRID 

Brace Pole Installation 
 
March 26, 2018 

National Grid is proposing to install a brace pole in the area of the temporary Doughty House Parking lot.    

• On behalf of National Grid, we are notifying everyone that National Grid is proposing to install a brace 
pole to an existing utility pole that is along Walden Street.  

• The installation will temporarily block a few spaces within the public parking area that is located in 
front of Doughty House.  

• Traffic along Walden Street should not be impacted.  
• The brace pole will be installed on Williams College property.  
• This work will be managed and performed by National Grid.  
• Work is expected to begin/end on Tuesday, March 27.  
• Further circulation of this document will be greatly appreciated. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Jason Moran 
Sr. Project Manager 

Williams College 
(413) 597-4527 

Jmoran2@williams.edu 


